March 17, 2004

Ms. Deborah Hoffman

Director

Department of Economic Development
Suite 511

401 Grand Street

Paterson, NJ 07405-2023

Re:  Passaic County Brownfields Commission
Dear Ms. Hoffman:

We are in receipt of your correspondence with regard to the above
referenced Commission. Unfortunately, no one from this office is able to
attend your meeting this afternoon. However, the Township is interested
in determining the properties within West Milford that may qualify under
the County Brownfields Commission. In that regard, would you please
forward to my office a list of any West Milford properties that the
Commission may have. Also, if you could provide us with the agencies and
contacts within those agencies concerning brownfield sites, we would be
interested in contacting those agencies with regard to properties in West
Milford. Any information in this regard that you could provide to us
would be appreciated.

Very truly yours,

William H. Drew, P.P.
Planning Director

WHD:grd
cc:  Kevin J. Byrnes, Township Administrator

VIA FACSIMILE (973-684-2042) and regular mail
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